
Feedback Request for Extended Library 

Hours 

Dear [Librarian's Name/Library Manager], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my appreciation for the valuable 

resources and services that [Library Name] provides to our community. However, I would like to 

suggest an enhancement that could significantly benefit many patrons, including myself. 

As a frequent visitor, I have noticed that the current library hours may not fully accommodate the 

diverse schedules of all community members. I believe that extending the library hours--

especially in the evenings and on weekends--would greatly improve accessibility and encourage 

more individuals to utilize the library's resources. 

Access to the library during extended hours would enable students, working professionals, and 

other individuals with conflicting schedules to take full advantage of the facilities, programs, and 

materials available. Many community members could benefit from additional time to study, 

research, or participate in events. 

Thank you for considering this suggestion. I am confident that extending library hours would 

foster a more inclusive and supportive environment for all residents. I would welcome the 

opportunity to discuss this further. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your City, State, Zip Code] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


